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To Whom it May Concern:
I wish to thank you for the opportunity to voice an opinion about the Cog Railway LSP proposal.
I am NOT in favor of this.
If we look to the National Parks we can envision what will become of this majestic mountain side:

Overcrowding
Inappropriate human behavior around wildlife
Trampling of fragile flora and fauna
Disruption to birds and small mammals
Soil erosion
Potential for increased mountain rescues as overnighters make poor / alcohol related decisions
Human trash spewn down the mountainside

Sincerely,
Marie Kapsar


